
 

4 July 2017 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Information Evening 
 
As part of the year 9 and 10 enrichment lessons commencing in September, students will 
have the opportunity to take part in the bronze or silver Duke of Edinburgh Award. 
 
Students currently in years 8 and 9 will be selecting their option choices for their September 
enrichment during the week commencing 10 July. 
 
Last year, many parents had a number of questions about the Duke of Edinburgh Award and 
we will therefore be holding an information evening for parents and students on Thursday 13 
July, 5pm - 6pm. There will be a presentation by the Duke of Edinburgh Regional Manager 
and I will also be available to answer any questions. 
 
If you would like to attend please contact school by either telephoning 0115 8964949 or 
emailing contact@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk, stating how many seats you would like to 
book. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs B Inglis 
Lead Teacher of Humanities and Enrichment Co-ordinator 
Nottingham Free School 
 


